
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CANCELATION OF MEETINGS 
CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

 

THIS IS PUBLIC NOTICE that the special joint meeting of the Farmington 
Hills City Council and Farmington Hills Planning Commission scheduled for 

February 16, 2023 has been 
CANCELED. 

 
The regular meeting of the Farmington Hills Planning Commission, scheduled 

for 7:30pm on February 16, 2023, will still be held. 


